March 14, 1955 Letter, C. J. Yu to General C. B. Ferenbaugh

Citation:

"Letter, C. J. Yu to General C. B. Ferenbaugh", March 14, 1955, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-036, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122680

Summary:

Syngman Rhee accepts an invitation to dinner at the Eighth army Mess.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

March 14, 1955

Dear General Perenbaugh:

The President and Mrs. Rhee have accepted an invitation to be the guests of the Eighth Army Headquarters on the President's birthday.

In accepting the invitation to dinner at the Eighth Army Mess the President asked if the dimner could be held on March 25, but now he wishes General Taylor to be informed that March 26 would be a convenient day for him and Mrs. Rhee.

Very sincerely yours,

Secretary to the President

Lt. General C. B. Ferenbaugh, USA Deputy Commanding General Eighth United States Army Yong San